
 

               

CHIRST THE KING SCHOOL CHOIR 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
This year Christ The King will be organizing a School Choir for students in the 4th to 8th 
grades. The practices will be held on Thursday and Friday mornings from 7:45 to 8:20. 
The students will learn Choral pieces along with music selections for our First Friday 
Masses.  
 
If your child wishes to be in the school Choir, please fill out the bottom portion and 
return to me no later than Wednesday, October 2nd. Our first practice will start on 
Thursday, October 3rd. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Pat Davison 
Choir Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHRIST THE KING SCHOOL CHOIR 
 

 
 
 
 
Yes, I give permission for my child, ______________________________________ to join 

 

Christ The King's Youth Choir and I understand the comment involved. 

 

 

(parents/guardians signature) 

  


